
 

Office of Developmental Programs (ODP) Training Needs 

Survey 

Your Response is Requested 

To better support professionals assisting individuals on the autism spectrum and 

their families, the Office of Developmental Programs (ODP), and the Autism 

Services, Education, Resources and Training Collaborative (ASERT) want to learn 

more about the training needs of professionals. The data collected from this 

survey will be used by ODP to inform trainings to reflect the needs of provider 

and professional organizations throughout the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at info@paautism.org. 

Note: This survey is anonymous and any contact information that you provide will be kept 

separately from your survey responses. 

Please use the link below to complete this survey: 

https://drexel.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_ezFDfUy8eICM2Gy 

This survey should take less than 10 minutes to complete. Please complete this survey by 

February 10th, 2023. 

NOTICE: This confidential message/attachment contains information intended for a specific individual(s) 
and purpose. Any inappropriate use, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If received in error, 
notify the sender and immediately delete the message.  
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